
Astrocartography 

Customer's input data 

Name: Sara 

Date and time of birth: 08/22/2001, 07:07 

Place of birth: New York, New York 

Desired place of residence/individual place of power: Paris 

Characteristics of the chosen place 

Moon trine/sextile MC  16 km 

This aspect is comparable to the effect of the Moon/IC line. 
In addition, these regions have a positive effect on your 
efforts to succeed, to gain fame and social recognition. You 
become more charismatic, warm-hearted and natural. A 
change in job or residence is well aspected in these regions. 

The Moon/IC line leads to places where you can address your 
personal concerns and aspirations. You enjoy being out in 
nature, as well as being with your trusted friends. A 
comfortable ambience, or the peaceful surrounds of the 
countryside, can be the source of peace and relaxation. This 
time can be well spent for introspection, and to forget the 
woes of daily life. 

These areas are well suited to attending therapy sessions or 
to any period of regeneration. There is hardly a better place 
to gain insight into the depth of your feelings and your soul. 
You can feel more in touch with your source and reconnect to 
the instinctual life. 



Traditional values become important, and you are more in 
touch with the land and its people. People appreciate you and 
make you feel that you belong. Your need for emotional 
security is quite strong. You may compensate for this by 
acquiring property and goods. 

The Moon/IC line is favourable for real estate transactions. 
There are lots of creative impulses for work on your home, 
and the search for a new home is also easier here. 

Neptune/AS Line 

More beneficial on the eastern side of the line. 

Changes which you experience under the influence of this 
line, happen unobtrusively and almost unnoticeably. You feel 
relaxed and easy, and pleasantly removed from the 
ordinariness of everyday life. Encouraged by idealism, 
sympathy and the limitless belief in the power of good over 
evil, you are happy to entrust your life to a higher presence. 

By trusting only your feelings and intuition, you are in 
danger of losing sight of reality. Contrasted against actual 
reality, your sensitivity is stretched. You then tend to escape 
by dreaming, bask in romance and prefer to see the world 
through rose-coloured glasses. 

Surrounded by a secretive and mysterious aura, it is hard to 
get a hold of reality, and you become the perfect mirror for 
the projection of unquenched cravings and repressed 
emotions of others. You may be idealised by some of the 
people around you, but it is also possible that you are 
deceived. 

You should pay special attention to false promises, secrets or 
shal low fr iends, other wise par tnerships end as 



disappointments. These places are unsuitable for acquiring 
material possessions or speculating financially. On the other 
hand, creative pursuits, social services as well as becoming 
involved with transcendental, religious and spiritual subjects 
have a purpose. 

Jupiter/AS Line 

Without any doubt, this line is one of the best and most 
pleasant places to stay in terms of the global horoscope. You 
are self-confident, enjoy the trust and faith in others and 
appear happy and optimistically enthusiastic. You are 
surrounded by an aura of confidence, freedom and loyalty. 
You are generous and open-minded towards others. Your 
opinion shows tolerance, insight and kindness. New mental 
flashes abound to broaden your horizon and instil a deeply 
religious and spiritual belief. Overseas connections are 
extremely positive, and when planning or undergoing long 
journeys, you gain from the cosmopolitan atmosphere of 
these regions. 
You will certainly spend a happy and relaxing time at these 
places. You do need to be careful though that you don't 
succumb to all the culinary temptations, otherwise a 
considerable weight gain will hardly be avoidable! 

In this example, only the client's Astrocartography map is being considered. 
The individual astrological chart is not included. For additional information, 
please refer to the PDF file for the corresponding service.


